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OCTOBER 25, 2020 

The delicious soups that can be picked up on  

Wednesday, October 28th  

11:30 am  to 1:00 pm  are: 

Black Bean Turkey Chili (GF/DF) 

Seafood Stew (GF/DF) 

Chicken Noodle (DF) 

T  E   

SçÄ��ù,  O�ãÊ��Ù 25 

10:00 am  Outdoor Worship 

with Communion 

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom 

YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed 

MÊÄ��ù , O�ãÊ��Ù 26 

7:00 pm Zoom Bible Study  

Tç�Ý��ù, O�ãÊ��Ù 27 

5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

W��Ä�Ý��ù, O�ãÊ��Ù 28 

11:30 am ‐ 1:00 pm Soup Pickup  

7:00 pm Zoom Vesper Service  

T«çÙÝ��ù, O�ãÊ��Ù 29 

10:00 am  Zoom Bible Study  

S�ãçÙ��ù, O�ãÊ��Ù 31 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN 

T®Ã� ãÊ F�½½ B��» 1 «ÊçÙ 

SçÄ��ù, NÊò�Ã��Ù 1 

10:00 am  Outdoor Worship 

with Communion 

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom 

YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed 

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Carolyn Kresen, Carol 
Bernlohr, Dee Kiel, Bruce Lorich 

TLC F  
Cora, Gregg Christianson,  Jessica,  
Charley, Tom Brelsford,  James  
Brigman, the Keim Family 

READINGS 

Jeremiah 31:31‐34 

Psalm 46 

Romans 3:19‐28 

John 8:31‐36 

Set your clocks back 1 hour on  

Saturday, October 31st 

I will be out of the office next week Friday, October 23rd to  

Thursday, October 29th. If you need to get in touch with me or 

need something put in the newsleƩer, I will 

have my computer. 

Please email me at: 

tlcoffice2@comcast.net 

If you need to speak to me, you can call or 

text me on my  cell phone at (814) 404‐5923.   

Please be aware that I am in Florida helping my parents 

and may not have my phone readily available.  

Please leave a message and I will get back to you. 

Thank you, 

Beth 

 

BeƩe Larson wanted to let everyone 

know she has a new phone number 

814‐699‐2137 
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We have received word  from Harry Miller the Furniture  

Coordinator for Interfaith Human Services that the IHS Storage 

Space is nearly empty. 

He is looking for donaƟons of: 

Beds 

Dressers 

Sofas 

Dining Room Sets 

Appliances 

If you need more informaƟon please contact IHS at 

814‐234‐7731 to schedule a date and Ɵme that they can pick up 

the items using their 12’ box truck 

Park Forest Preschool Cra  Kits 

Trinity has been asked to provide craŌ kits for the 

children parƟcipaƟng in the Park Forest Preschool 

program.  This year there are 29 children. 

Kits need to contain: 

Blunt Scissors, ConstrucƟon Paper, 

Crayons, Glue SƟck, Scotch Tape  

and a WriƟng Tablet.  

TradiƟonally we would put names on a Christmas Tree for you to select a name.  This year we are  

asking that you wrap your items and we will have a bin outside the  

front doors, under the canopy of the church, for your giŌs starƟng 

Wednesday, October 21st, 2020.   

Each Wednesday the bin will be outside and brought back into the church at 1:00 pm when soup  

pick up is over. If you can’t make it then, please call the office  (814) 238‐2024 or  

email (tlcoffice2@comcast.net) and we can arrange a convenient Ɵme for you to  

drop off your giŌs.  If we receive more than 29 wrapped  

packages the overage will be donated to Toys for Tots.   

We are asking that all packages be dropped 

off at the church by 

Sunday, December 6th so we can avoid the 

need for saniƟzing. 


